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Friends of St Mary’s 


The Friends of St Marys are going to introduce a treat for parents who are waiting to collect children on Friday afternoon. Starting on Friday 14th November they are going to serve “Winter Warming Hot Chocolate” drinks for £1 from the buddy shelter, starting at 3.00pm.


You should have time to “drink up and warm up” before the children come out at home time. 














 Celebration of Life – Thursday 20th November 1.30 p.m. St. Mary’s Church


As part of our reflection in school we are requesting that any family who has any spare pieces of Lego at home (3x2 cuboids - no more than would fill a small paper bag) to please send it in to school as we aim to use it to build a 


unique construction as part of a Celebration of Life which will be our 


school tribute to Oliver Roberts whose skills with Lego were 


legendary.   Thank You
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Remembrance Poppy Appeal 


Thank you to everyone who contributed to support the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal this year. Please see the additional write up on the following pages.











Tennis Club After School


There are a few spaces for Key Stage 1 pupils (Rec, Yr1, Yr2) on Monday night.


If you are interested please contact Mrs Joyce at school.


























                                           





Next Weeks Events





Monday  17th  November       Maths each class will explore a maths investigation.


Tuesday 18th November        Visitors to Yr 5 and Yr 6 to talk about World 1. Wednesday 19th November      Yr 5/Yr 6 Sports Hall Athletics at St. T.More                                                   Wheelie Wednesday begins from today. The class with the highest number of children cycling or scooting to school each Wednesday will win the challenge. The winning class will take part in the Smoothie Challenge.                              


Thursday 20th November          Whole School tribute: Celebration of Life for Oliver    Roberts in Church at 1.30pm


Friday 21st November                Youth Friday marked by all Diocesan schools


Sunday 23rd November              Youth Sunday- Christ the King celebrated at 


                                                     masses this weekend.





Christmas Appeal


This year we are going to support Radio Lollipop, which is a hospital service, supporting children during their stay in hospital.  We would like to ask parents, who may be tidying up children’s bedrooms and sorting out unused, good quality toys, games and books, in near perfect condition, and would be suitable to be used in a hospital ward or family room. These will then be sorted by pupils in school and delivered the RVI. Children’s Wards.   This appeal will replace the ‘Shoe Box Appeal’ which is a charity we usually support.




















                                           








